

From: Maria Helena [mailto:lopescji@terra.com.br] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2009 2:51 PM
To: Staff Association Administrator (Pita, Alicia)
Subject: Pamela Mumuni
Dear relatives of Pamela,
 

Accept my deepest condolences for the loss of Pamela. My contact with Pamela was occasional and through long-distance, but enough to nourish my admiration for her.
I hope that God will give you faith to carry on.
Maria Helena Lopes
Inter-American Juridical Committee
Rio de Janeiro, Brasil
Tel: (55-21) 2206-9903
Fax: (55-21) 2203-2090
email: lopescji@terra.com.br
